
Your Opinions Matter! Share Your Ideas! 

 

The Hoosick Road Corridor Study is sponsored by the Town of Brunswick and Capital District 

Transportation Committee (CDTC) to develop recommendations to reduce traffic congestion, 

improve safety, and improve multi-modal mobility (i.e. for bicyclists, pedestrians, and those who 

use transit). By taking the survey below, you can provide valuable information on existing needs 

and ideas for transportation improvements. Your comments can help shape the future of this 

important corridor in the Town. The survey will take about 3 minutes to complete.  The study 

area extends along the Hoosick Road corridor from Lake Avenue to Sweet Milk Road as shown 

below. Additional information and opportunities to provide feedback can be found 

at https://www.hoosickroadstudy.com 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PQG39XF?utm_content=bufferf7503&utm_medium=social&utm_source=twitter.com&utm_campaign=buffer

